From: Planning

To: forwardplanning
Subject: FW: Galway County Development Plan Meeting September 10th
Date: Tuesday 8 September 2020 09:34:08

From: Ezine 5yrnes I

Sent: Tuesday 8 September 2020 09:32

To: Planning <planning@GalwayCoCo.ie>

Subject: Galway County Development Plan Meeting September 10th

To Whom It Concerns

| am writing to advise that | would like to make a submission to advocate that the "Local Only
Rule" clause attached to Planning Permission at present is removed from Policy when the new
County Development Plan is formulated by the planners this year.

Yours faithfully

Elaine Byrnes
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